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LAURA CABRAL

August1,2023

Dear Chairperson Wroblewski,

Ihope this letter finds you well. It is with mixed emotions that I write to formally resign from my position as a
member of the Rogers Free Library Board of Trustees, effective Thursday, August 17,2023,

Serving on the Board of Trustees has been an immensely rewarding experience. Over the years, I have had the
privilege of collaborating with passionate and dedicated individuals, working together towards the betterment of our
beloved community and the advancement of the library's mission. The impact we have made during my tenure fills
me with pride and gratitude, and I am disappointed that I am unable to see the commitment through my term end.

Due to recent personal commitments to my family since my father’s passing, I find it increasingly challenging to
allocate the time and energy required to fulfill my responsibilities on the board effectively. As you know, being a
trustee demands a substantial commitment of time, and I believe it is essential to provide the board with the
attention and dedication it deserves. Regrettably, I cannot meet these requirements at this point in my life.

I'would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to the entire Board of Trustees, library staff, and fellow community
members for their support and professionalism throughout my tenure. The passion and dedication demonstrated by
each member of the Rogers Free Library community have been a true inspiration.

In order to ensure a smooth transition, I am committed to assisting with the onboarding of my successor and
providing any necessary information or guidance during this period. Please let me know how I can be of assistance in
the transition process.

Once again, thank you for the opportunity to serve on the Rogers Free Library Board of Trustees. I look forward to
visiting the library and participating in library sponsored events with my family and through ongoing collaboration
between Rogers Free Library and Mt. Hope High School.

I'will cherish the memories and experiences gained during my time here and hope to have the opportunity to serve
on the board of trustees again in the future. I wish the library continued success in its endeavors and look forward to
staying connected with this vibrant community through Rogers Free Library.

Sincerely,
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Laura A. Cabral AUG 2 3 2023
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Libraries are community treasure chests, loaded with a wealth of information available to everyone equally, and the key to that treasure chest is
thelibrary card. I have found the most valuable thing in my wallet is my library card. - Laura Bush



